Jim Briggs
North Yarmouth
LD 69

I am writing to express my opposition to LD 69, a bill to repeal the Law restricting
the use of certain plastics, paper, and single use carry-out bags. This bill would be a
huge step backwards, and it should be rejected. Our world is being inundated with
plastics, and it needs to STOP, not be allowed to resume.

Please oppose LD 69. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Jim Briggs



